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3rd September 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: OPEN EVENING THURSDAY 18TH SEPTEMBER 2025 
 
The annual Open Evening at Passmores Academy will take place on Thursday 18th September 2025. 
 
We are always aware that our biggest asset is our amazing young people. When visitors come to the school it 
is the young people who are able to best articulate why we are so proud of Passmores. Some students are being 
requested by certain areas of the school, but ALL students are invited to take part in presenting our school to 
prospective parents and other general visitors.  
 
Students will be required to be at school from 5:15pm-8:30pm on Open Evening. Please complete the link by 
Wednesday 10th September 2025. Students will be informed of their allocation by Tuesday 16th September and 
given any specific information pertaining to their involvement.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Miss K Stearn     
PA to Principal, Natalie Christie 
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